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Response to: House Committee on Education 

I don’t believe this kind of survey is needed as trans is a separate entity from the LBG 

community. Trans isn’t a sexual orientation; it’s people uncomfortable with their bodies, not 

their sexuality. Conflating the two creates confusion in young people who are trying to 

figure out who they are, a normal part of puberty. Regular sex education, when well done, 

should be enough to create the kind of harmony this bill proposes.  

Thank You, 

 

Susanna Krizo 

susannakrizo@gmail.com 


